Stanley Spencer Art Trip

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Monday 20" March 2023 form 3 will be visiting Sandham Memorial Chapel to see the
paintings by Berkshire born artist Sir Stanley Spencer.

The pupils will be guided through the iconic paintings of Sir Stanley Spencer representing his
experiences as a medical orderly in the First World War both at home and abroad.

Through a series of activities led by the staff at Sandham, children have the opportunity to
explore the history and inspiration behind Spencer’s paintings. Encouraging them to think,
discuss and formulate questions.

There is an exhibition area where the children can look at a variety of World War One clothing
and equipment, these are all items depicted in the paintings.

We will be traveling by coach and leaving school at 9.20 a.m. We will return in time for lunch at
12.30.

Please can the children wear their school uniform.

There is a small shop where they may buy items. £10 maximum. Their money is the child’s own
responsibility

The price of the trip is £16.00 per child and will be added to the school bill.
Yours Sincerely,

Louise Gunnersen, trip leader.

l.gunnersen@brockmarl.org Switch account


https://accounts.google.com/AccountChooser?continue=https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfLbTfxwfWk6oclt9zj5R89XWOdo8W3F3maKGTuWX6atDgoUw/viewform?usp%3Dsend_form&service=wise

* Required

Email*

Your email

Parent's Name*

Your answer

Child's Name*

Your answer
| agree for my child to attend the Stanley Spencer Art Trip, 20" March 2023.

Yes
No

A copy of your responses will be emailed to the address you provided.



